
 

 



 
 

 

Article 2 Group 2. 

C 3 laboratory-The Fossil Hunters. 

 

A few weeks ago, the children in class 3, did the fossil hunter’s  project and 
they made 2 fossils with: teacher Mariangela, teacher Maureen and 
teacher Marcella, they made it with: clay, a shell, plaster and then they 
took it out leaving the shape of the shell. Also they made another one with 
das, they did it because they are studying dinosaurs in history. They did  it 
in class ,  They did a wonderful  lab. 

After this the class went hunting for fossils in the school grounds using an 
orienteering map. The children found many amonites on walls and 
pavements. They loved this hunt. 

 

Wrote by: Alessandra, Aurora, Pietro.F and Luca. 

 

                                    

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

ARTICLE  2    GROUP  1 

                   WORLD CHILDREN’S DAY. 

The primary school,  for the World Children Day  20TH November 2020 
did different activities: class1 watched a video about children’s rights then 
they talked about the video. Class  2 talked about rights. 

Class 3,4 and 5 did a poster and talked about rights for example: the right to 
freedom. Class 3 looked at  natural rights. We also discussed how we can 
help other children to have rights for example if we pollute the  other 
children don’t drink clean water and eat healthy food. Class 4 in particular 
discussed this point. The activity was great fun and educational.                
We don’t know every right but we know a lot more now. 

     GROUP 1 Gisele B., Emmanuel, Matteo, Leandro   
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Article 2 - group 3-        Penfriend Project 

In november class 4 started the penfriend project because they want to know 
more about the children of class 4 and about their school called Bleak Hill, 
in St.Helens, England. In the first letter they spoke about their age, their 
town, the seven lessons of English we do a week; their family, hobbies and 
sports they do. At the end of the letter they asked the children to write some 
personal information. They also sent a Christmas card to their penfriend 
and some sent a picture of themselves. 

 Also my class is in this project, but we started 1 year before and we write to 
class 5. We are waiting for a reply to the letter we sent and also sent  a 
Christmas card, too. It is a beautiful project. 

Lorenzo, Noemi, Pietro DB, Sara. 

 


